
August 4, 2021 
 
 
Notice to Vendors: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 2 
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ) 

TRANSCRIPTION SERVICES 
RFSQ NUMBER 694-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to notice potential Vendors that Request for 
Statement of Qualifications (RFSQ) Number 694-SH for Transcription Services has 
been revised.  RFSQ 694-SH-Transcription Services has been modified as follows: 
 

1. “RFSQ 694-SH-Transcription Services” is deleted in its entirety and replaced with 
the attached “RFSQ 694-SH-Transcription Services (Revised 8/4/21 Bulletin#2)” 
to amend Paragraph 1.4.3 of Paragraph 1.4 (Vendor’s Minimum Mandatory 
Qualifications). 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact Assistant Contracts Analyst Gabriela 
Frierson at gfrierso@lasd.org. 
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